
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 May 2016 

 

 

Invitation to attend Stakeholder Workshop 
 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO WESTERN POWER'S TECHNICAL RULES  

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) invites interested parties to attend its workshop on 
Western Power’s proposed amendments to the Technical Rules, which were submitted to the 
ERA in November 2015, March 2016 and April 2016.  

 

DATE 10 May 2016 

TIME 2pm to 5pm (WST) 

LOCATION Training Room 2 (ground floor), 

Albert Facey House 

469 Wellington St, Perth 

 

During the workshop, Western Power will make a brief presentation on each of its proposed 
amendments, after which attendees will be invited to engage with Western Power and with the 
ERA in discussing the merits and issues associated with each proposal.  

 

The ERA’s Issues Papers and Western Power’s proposals are available on the ERA website. 
Also available on the ERA website are copies of the public submissions already made on 
Western Power’s proposal of November 2015.          

Interested parties are invited to make submissions on the proposals submitted to the ERA by 
Western Power, as well as on the issues discussed during the workshop.   

 

Please confirm your attendance at the ERA’s workshop via email, or by calling 08 6557 7979, 
by 4pm (WST), 6 May 2016.  

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries      Media Enquiries 
Name: Nurcan Catan      Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7979      Office: 08 6557 7942 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au    Mobile: 0428 859 826 
        Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 

 

https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/electricity-access/western-power-network/technical-rules/technical-rules
https://www.erawa.com.au/consultation
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